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The Office of Pensions has added an enhancement to the website.   The new Pathway to Retirement will 

walk an employee through the steps taken from current status to after retirement.   Please share the link with 

your employees.   

 

https://open.omb.delaware.gov/Path-to-retirement-2018-2.shtml 

 

  
Any questions should be directed to the Office of Pensions at 302-739-4208 or 1-800-722-7300. 

 

 

 
 

Pathway To Retirement 

https://open.omb.delaware.gov/Path-to-retirement-2018-2.shtml

